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Subject: Bill to force doctors to do things against what they consider conscience wise is wrong.
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I wish to state this is taking away a professionals ability to act on the best interests of the patient, apart from
changing our societal freedom . Yours sincerely, Janet Jenner
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mailto:medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

